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If you know Hispanic honest hearts that need to get back to the Bible, please refer them to buscandolaverdad.org/volveralabiblia 

Weighty Words 
The words of our Lord cannot be taken lightly. He clearly and boldly stated the following, 

“And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature. He that 
believeth and is baptized shall be saved; but he that believeth not shall be damned” (Mark 16:15-16). 

You and I serve the Lord together. I know you do not take His words lightly and know that I do not either. Our commitment 
to the Lord is clearly shown in all the efforts we make together to go into the Spanish-speaking world and preach the gospel to 
every human being. A few weeks ago, a good brother told me, 

“Marlon, you do not know the impact the work of the Spanish Bible School has in this world, you cannot 
know for sure how many souls obeyed the Gospel and remain faithful because of your efforts, and you 
might never know how successful it is while we walk on this earth, but our Heavenly Father knows it very 
well. Keep up the good work!” 

As stated in a newsletter several months ago, this is not the success of a one-man band, but rather of a band of brethren. 
Your generous support helps us to keep going through this race. Souls will be in Heaven rejoicing one day because you helped 
them receive the truth they so desperately needed. We need help, a lot of help, and if you have not been supporting financially 
this work of the Lord, we kindly ask you to consider doing so. We all have bills to pay, and we do our best to adjust and live 
according to a limited budget, but the reality of our situation is that our current support is starting to be lower than our limited 
budget. If you think this work of the Lord is worthy of support, and that Spanish-speaking souls are worthy to hear and obey the 
Lord’s message of salvation, please help us. The words of our Lord are weighty, and cannot be taken lightly. The world needs to 
hear them, and we need your help to preach and teach them to the world. 

During this month we launched a new and improved buscandolaverdad.org. It does not just look good, but now it is easier 
to navigate and find the content published. 80 videos, including topical lessons and seminars, are available. The Spanish version 
of Back to the Bible is there, and a new lesson of The New You, a series for new Christians, will be published every Monday until 
June 10th to cover the 90 days of study. Positive feedback about this new series has been received as this kind of study has not 
been available in Spanish before. We keep working on the course notes for II Corinthians. While I am writing this issue, we are 
also packing to visit Memphis School of Preaching during their lectureships, and hopefully, get to see many of you there and 
thank you personally for your prayers, encouraging words, and financial support.  

If you would like to know more about this work of the Lord, please visit our English page at spanishbibleschool.org or reach 
out to us, we will love to tell you all the good things that are available now, and the great ones to come. If you are currently 
supporting this work, THANK YOU for helping the Spanish-speaking world learn the truth of God’s word. 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 
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